

## Vaccine Tips

January 2018

## The CA VFC Program wishes you a happy and healthy 2018. Let's make this a great year!



- ✓ Know how to use your Digital Data Loggers and download the data.
- ✓ Get your flu shot (if you haven't already), wash your hands frequently, and stay home if you're sick.
- ✓ Schedule routine staff meetings. They're a great time to discuss and review new products, vaccines, and recommendations.



California Department of Public Health Immunization Branch Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 850 Marina Bay Parkway Richmond, CA 94804 Toll Free Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832)

Toll Free Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832)

Got questions? Call the VFC Customer Service Center.